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Southern Oregon already has problems with too much clear cut area and a reduction 

of wildlife habitat. The arid grass landscapes have been increasing as climate change 

gets worse. We need our old growth forests to reduce the impact of fire season. We 

already almost totally lost Talent, and we've come close to losing areas of Medford. I 

oppose HB 3103 because I want Medford to be safer from fires going forward, not 

more in danger of them.  


